
    
 
 
 

   

 
 

Piha Domain Basketball 
Half Court 
…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
The Waitakere Ranges Local Board has allocated funding for a basketball half court in 
Piha. 
 
It is proposed to install the new half court at Piha Domain along the row of pohutukawa 
next to the playground.  This location will not impact on the playing field, will provide good 
passive surveillance and will not limit further developments.  The proposed location can be 
seen on the map below. 
 

 
Map: Location for the half court is shown above by a red square 

 
The court will be approximately 10 x 10 meters and contain one backboard and hoop.  The 
existing backboard and hoop at Piha Domain, located between the bowling club and tennis 
courts will remain until it is removed with the construction of the new sports building. 
 
This project contributes to Objective 13 of the Piha Reserves Management Plan, “To 
provide a variety of leisure activities for the local and wider community which won’t 
compromise the character of the reserves”. 
 
If you have any questions on this project or would like to provide feedback please contact 
Tracey Hodder on 09 3010101 or email tracey.hodder@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz by 30 
April 2012. 


